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May 7, 2018 

Via Electronic Filing & Overnight Mail 

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

-·-n r g :=·:· 

Pursuant to New Hampshire Code of Administrative Rules Puc 2003.0l(j) and 
2003.02(h), XOOM Energy, LLC and NRG Energy Inc. hereby jointly notify 
the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission ("PUC") that, on or before June 1, 
2018, NRG Energy Inc. ("NRG") will acquire 100 perecent of the membership 
interest in XOOM Energy Global Holdings, LLC ("Global Holdings"). Global Holdings 
holds 100 percent membership interest in XOOM Energy, LLC which holds 100 
percent membership interest in XOOM Energy New Hampshire, LLC ("XOOM 
Energy"). XOOM Energy is registered as a Competitive Electric Power Supplier 
("CEPS") with the PUC under License No. DM 13-185. 

XOOM Energy will retain its license and all customers currently served by XOOM 
Energy will continue to be served by XOOM Energy as XOOM Energy's immediate 
ownership will remain unchanged. 

XOOM Energy is providing its customers with written notice prior to the effective 
date of the change in ownership A sample of the customer notice, sent on May 7, 
2018 is included with this letter as Exhibit A. 
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Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact 
either Michelle Harding of XOOM Energy at 704.274.1450 or via email at 
mharding@xoomenergy.com or John Holtz at 609.280. 7701 or via email at 
john.holtz@nrg.com. 

Sincerely, 

~~ {J)yjud_,_~ 
Michelle W. Harding \.-.J 
Senior Vice President, 
Secretary and General Counsel 
XOOM Energy, LLC 

Enclosure 
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Director 
Market Development & Regulatory Affairs 
NRG Energy Inc. 


